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MEMORANDUM 
TO: City Council Candidates 

FROM: Valerie J. Barone, City Manager 

DATE:  August 13, 2020 

RE: League of California Cities Academy for Elected Officials 

______________________________________________________________________ 

Each January, the League of California Cities hosts an academy for new mayors and 
councilmembers on basic legal and practical framework of how city officials operate. It 
provides training on fundamental topics for local government taught by subject matter 
experts and seasoned elected officials. The program also provides the state mandated 
AB 1234 Ethics course and is the first of three stages for leadership levels for local 
officials.  

The League website does not list the program for 2021 as of the writing of this 
memorandum, but it is something that you should consider attending if elected. 
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